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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel: 01527 875475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs T Smith
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


Wednesday 5th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope that you all enjoyed spending time together over the 6 weeks holiday. 

It’s so lovely to see all the pupils back and in their uniforms, they all look very smart. Many thanks for your co-operation with this. 
We now start the next academic year and look forward to lots of exciting things going on throughout it! 
Over the summer we have had our MUGA (multi-use games area) installed. Due to a few ‘hiccups’, this will ready for action on Thursday. 
Our work on enhancing the entrance hall and expanding the main hall will hopefully start towards the end of the month. I will send out a letter closer to the time with any changes you need to be aware of. 

Due to changes in staff training needs, there has been an alteration to the original TED days planned. We will now close school to pupils on Thursday 11th April 2019 and have just Friday 12th April 2019 as a training day. This is now one training day instead of the original two. The training day from April will now take place in December and so school will close to pupils on Thursday 20th December 2018, with Friday 21st December as a training day. Apologies for any inconvenience caused by this change.

You will receive your child’s class newsletter this week informing you of their curriculum for this term and any information that may be useful.

If you have any queries or concerns throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact staff or myself who will all be happy to support you with anything you need. Please sign up to our twitter account where we share information throughout the year @RigbyHsch
I look forward, as always, to working alongside your child and yourselves.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Tracey Smith

Head teacher
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“Valuing every achievement”


